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NOTICE 
  
  
 

        It is hereby notified to all concerned that college will be reopened on 
and from 03.02.2022 as per government order (memo no. 89-
Edn(CS)/10M-32/2021, dated: 31.01.2022). So, all employees and students 
must come to college and perform his/her duties.  All classes of all 
semester must be followed by master routine of our college.  
            

 


